
In Class

Mrs. Miller’s 
4th Grade

March 2022

iPads/Canvas
Students will use their iPads each day at 
school.  Please make sure your student 
brings a fully charged iPad to school. 
When students are absent, they are still 
expected to make up any missing 
assignments.  Please check Canvas for 
missing work. 

Grades: In 4th grade, students begin 
receiving letter grades.  Please continue 
to check with your student to see if he or 
she is completing all assignments.  You 
can check on Canvas and on 
Progressbook.  Progressbook is the best 
place to check grades.  If you need 
information on how to sign up to see 
Progressbook, please contact me. 

Important Dates :
Thursday, February 10- Pizza Bingo Night
Monday, February 21- No School

Dismissal: 4th grade students are 
dismissed at 3:48.  Students being picked 
up will come out of door 21 (front of the 
middle school side).  Our administration 
would like for parents to park in a parking
spot and walk to the building to meet 
your student. 

If you have not signed up for Class Dojo, 
please do so.  It is a great way to 
communicate directly with me. 

Reading/Writing:  In reading, students will
focus on main idea.  Students should be 
able to read a text and determine the 
main idea.  In writing, we will continue 
working on opinion writing.  Students will 
read articles and develop well written 
opinions based on the information in the 
text.  I am meeting with reading groups 
each day.  Please encourage your student 
to read each night at home. 

Math: In February, students will continue 
working with fractions.  Students will need
to make equivalent fractions, compare 
fractions, add/subtract fractions, and 
multiply fractions by whole numbers.  
Please help your students as much as you 
can at home.  Fractions can be 
challenging.  I meet with math groups 
throughout the week.  Those students will 
work on skills, strategies, and standards 
that they need to master. Please help your 
child work on addition, subtraction, and 
multiplication facts.  If you need me to 
send home flashcards, please let me know.

Social Studies:   We will continue learning 
about the people and history of Ohio. 

Science: In the middle of February, we will 
switch to science.  Students will begin the 
unit learning more about energy.


